[bookmark: _GoBack]The A+ Schools Program Benefits Many
As the A+ Program Coordinator at Greenfield High School I would like to briefly explain the impact this fantastic program has had, and continues to have on our school district.  The A+ Schools Program is a financial incentive program funded by the state of Missouri that allows high school students the opportunity to “earn” tuition scholarship money by meeting various standards pertaining to academics, attendance, citizenship, and service to others (tutoring/mentoring).  By consistently meeting these standards A+ students may attend a Missouri public community college or public technical school tuition-free while earning an associate’s degree or trade/technical certificate.  During the 2016-17 academic year alone, 12,775 A+ students were awarded over $37 million which was applied toward their tuition; this averaged out to a $2,660 award per student.  In today’s economy this is no small potatoes.  The state legislature has pledged that the A+ Program will continue to be fully funded through the 2017-18 academic year.  Our school districts reap the benefits of unpaid one-on-one peer tutoring situations which develop social/communication, critical thinking, and problem solving skills.  Additionally, our A+ students receive the invaluable lessons that go along with earning their own way in a program that emphasizes personal responsibility and accountability.  I encourage the people of Missouri to lobby our legislators to continue to support the A+ Program because as we know, an educated workforce is vital to our state’s economy and future prosperity. 
Submitted by Kelly Kramer, Greenfield High School A+ Program Coordinator    
